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Nyon, 27 March 2017 

 
 

 

    

    
Statement of Solidarity in support of HABER-SEN and its members in their fight 
for trade union and labour rights 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

UNI MEI and its 140 affiliates representing more than 400 000 media and 
entertainment workers and UNI Post & Logistics, with its 190 affiliates 
representing more than two million post and logistics workers around the world 
would like to express our solidarity with HABER-SEN and its members in your 
fight for labour and trade union rights in Turkey. 

We support you in your demands that the Government comply with 
established labour and trade union rights and the rule of law, and in your fight 
for the dismissed workers in the sector. 

UNI MEI and UNI P&L urges the Government of Turkey to stop the attack 
against media organisations and union members, and to respect labour and 
trade union rights as well as human rights in all their actions. 

 

In solidarity, 

 
 
  
 
    
     
 
  
Philip Jennings   Oliver Roethig   
General Secretary   Regional Secretary 
UNI Global Union   UNI Europa   


